Purchasing Department

FAYET'I'E 140 Stonewall Avenue West, Ste 204

Fayetteville, GA 30214
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October 10, 2024
Subject: Request for Quotes #2485-A: Fire Station 1 Kitchen Remodel
Notice of Cancellation
Gentleman/Ladies:
Fayette County has cancelled Request for Quotes #2485-A: Fire Station 1 Kitchen Remodel.

Thank you for your interest in this Fayette County project. If you have any questions, please do
not hesitate to contact Colette Cobb, at (770) 305-5115 or email at ccobb@fayettecountyga.gov.

Ted L. Burgess
Chief Procurement Officer
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